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I am part of a lifelong Oregon family and worked for 30 years in various government 

roles. This current environment of raising fees and taxes at every turn is killing all 

Oregonians.  The focus on special interests rather than basic infrastructure and basic 

needs is very evident in this Legislative Session. I DO NOT SUPPORT this bill - 

VOTE NO!  Oregon agency heads ALWAYS ask for more money, rather than actually 

manage the funds allocated.  This Legislature was elected to problem solve, but 

sadly it appears that is not happening this session.   


